
Dr Lucas’ introduction to Port Lincoln was as a visiting medical student, staying with Dr
Ballard. She returned in her final year of registrar training and well, never left! 
As you could imagine, after 32yrs+ at the Investigator Clinic she has seen a many
changes - doctors/nurses/staff, paper files to electronic files, moving building and the
startup of Port Lincoln Aboriginal Health Service, which is a 
special interest of hers. 
She has delivered many babies over the years, and began to 
deliver babies of babies that she delivered, maybe even a 
grand-baby or two!
The commitment and dedication she has shown to rural medicine 
and especially the patients on the Eyre Peninsula is incomparable. 
Beyond her exceptional patient care and medical skills, Dr Lucas 
has been a fierce advocate for teaching and retaining Doctors on 
the Eyre Peninsula.
We wish Dr Lucas the all the best for her retirement!

Flu Vaccinations are funded for the following:

Children aged 6 months to less than 5 years

Pregnant women

First Nations people aged 6 months and over

People aged 65 years and older

People 6 months and over with medical condition

Private Flu Vaccination clinics available

Call to book an appointment 8683 0788

MyMedicare is a voluntary patient registration
system, designed to strengthen the relationship
between patients, their GPs and primary care teams.
It aims to improve continuity of care and better
health outcomes.

Have you registered for My Medicare?
Register via:

Download the Medicare App
visit website my.gov.au 
or visit in person at Medicare

CLINIC HOURS
Mon-Fri.................8.30am-5.30pm
Sat........................8.30am-11.30am
(fortnightly)

AFTER HOURS &
EMERGENCY

For after hours care, contact Port
Lincoln - Hospital Accident &
Emergency on 7669 1296.
In the event of an emergency, 
call 000.
*Fees may apply for these services*
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DR CHRISTINE LUCAS IS RETIRING!

PRACTICE DOCTORS

Dr Arne Leschner

Dr Dimitry Podorozhnyy

Dr Christine Lucas

Dr John Williams

Dr Alison Lydeamore

Dr Suzani de la Rouviere

Dr Anke Vermeulen

Dr Alice Fitzpatrick  (Registrar)

Dr Camilla Camargo (Registrar)

Dr Lara Franklin (Registrar)

*For further information, please refer to our Patient Information Brochure at Reception

APPOINTMENTS 
Bookings can be made by

phoning the Clinic or online via

our website.  

Please book your follow up

appointment after your last visit

to avoid delay.

An interpreter service is available

upon request - please let us know

at the time of booking.

Late cancellation and missed

appointment fees will apply.

Please notify us at least 4 hours in

advance if you cannot attend

your appointment. MYMEDICARE

TRIVIA
1. What is the most common blood type?

2. What fruit  has the highest concentration of
vitamin C?

See next newsletter for Answers
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 Monday 9  June 2025th

King’s Birthday 

Public Holiday

June is 
National Bowel Cancer

Awareness Month

We are supporting 

Donations can be made 
at Reception 
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